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MMG Limited (MMG) refers to the previous update regarding Las Bambas released on 4 February 2020.  
 
MMG welcomes the removal of roadblocks by communities in the Chumbivilcas and Espinar provinces.  
 
Las Bambas has progressively restored critical supplies, increased staffing levels and recommenced 
concentrate transport to the Matarani Port on 9 February 2020.  
 
MMG is committed to pursuing active dialogue to achieve the ongoing development of all communities 
along Peru’s southern road corridor.  
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